
English:  
This week we are going to be looking at poems.  
We will be reading a selection of poems in groups and learning a poem to perform.  
We will then be focusing on poems about autumn and planning our own autumn 
poem.    

Phonics:    
We will be using monster phonics during our phonic lessons. 
This week we are looking at the sounds: 
er, ir, ur  
The words we are focusing on: Mr, Mrs, what, their, little, called 
  

Maths: 
In maths this week we are going to be looking at addition fact families 
and number bonds within 10.  
We will be using part whole models that we looked at least week to 
help us.   

Homework: 
Please read daily with your child. They are able to change their coloured book 
each day.  
Monster phonic books are changed every Monday and your child will have 
that book for the week. Please make sure they have their reading wallet in 
their bag each day.  
 
Homework can home on Friday and needs to be handed in on Wednesday.  
 
Your child will be tested on their spellings each Friday. Please support them 
with learning their spellings. 
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Action Points: 
★ PE is on Tuesday & Friday this half term so please make sure that your child has a full 
PE kit in school and that every item is named.    

★ We have noticed that children have items missing from there pencil cases, especially 
glue sticks and whiteboard pens.     

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 
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